(VL. PPERT

January 3, 2022

Product Change Notice - Bluetooth X4 controller connections

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised, Lippert has made changes to the connectors on the Bluetooth X4 controller to simplify
installation for the OEM customer.

The changes include:
« Incorporated wireless connectivity, via Bluetooth technology, directly to the X4 board.
- Improved wireless connectivity for the end user.
- Simplified installation.
» Combined the Reversing and Arctic Power inputs (A).
- Simplified installation.
- Savings of OEM wiring and breakers/fuses.
+ Changed Artic Power output from a pigtail to a quick slide connector (B).
- Simplified installation.
» Changed HC and LC Reversing outputs from a pigtail to quick slide connectors (C).
Simplified installation.
+ Reduced the number of configurable inputs from one 16-pin and one 14-pin connector to a single 16-pin
connector. Reduced from 30 total configurable inputs to 16 total (D).
- Simplified board layout and ease of installation.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Zachary Inbody
Sales Engineer
574.596.0040
zinbody@Icil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1.

Will a new part number be required? Yes, the new part number is: 2021149493.

2. Does the price change for the item? Kit pricing will change but the overall system cost will not.

3.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the controllers are
backward compatible.

Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting
immediately.



